
Marshfield Historical Commission Minutes 

Meeting of May 5th, 2020 

 

Meeting called to order at 10AM online via Zoom.  Attending were Cindy Castro, 

Karen Biagini, Michelle Campion and Norma Haskins. 

 

Demolition Application- 120 Monitor Rd- Cindy reviewed and confirms that this 

cottage ownership is confirmed and it has no historical significance.  She made a 

motion that this house at 120 Monitor Road has no historical significance to the 

Town and we would have no objection to the issuance of a demolition permit.  

Motion seconded by Michelle. It was voted and passed by roll call vote, 

unanimously. 

Demolition- 51 Carlton Road- Cindy reviewed. This demolition is for the center 

section of the house only. The main house will be raised and a new foundation 

added underneath that and new construction in the back.  After review Cindy 

made a motion, seconded by Karen, that this house has no historical significance 

to the Town and we would have no objection to the issuance of a demolition 

permit for the center section of the building.  It was voted and passed by roll call 

vote unanimously. 

Secretary’s report- The minutes of the meeting of March 5th were reviewed. There 

being no corrections or amendments Cindy made a motion, seconded by Karen to 

accept the minutes as prepared.  It was voted and passed by a roll call vote. 

Treasurer’s report- Cindy reports the remaining funds in our budget have been 

taken back by the Town due to the Pandemic that surrounds us. There is a 

possibility that we may get some of them back in the new fiscal year to cover the 

cost of furniture for our new office.  

There was a discussion of who to replace Brendan as our Treasurer as he will be 

leaving soon.  Michelle offered to accept those duties and will meet with 

Brendan. 



Cindy made a motion to adjourn at 10:15AM seconded by Norma. It was voted 

and passed by a roll call vote.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Norma Haskins, Secretary  


